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14th April 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Wednesday 28th April our Year 12 students on the Sport Activity and Leadership course are 
required to lead a sport event for a group of participants.  This will be used as their final assessment 
for the course.  The students are planning to lead an athletics focused event based on 4 related 
activities (standing long jump, 30 metre dash, vortex throw and shot put (using handballs) and have 
been planning this for several weeks in preparation.  The aim of the event is to introduce students 
to athletics and make sure the participants have a positive and enjoyable experience within physical 
education.   
 
Your child has been selected to participate in this event along with the rest of their 7 West class as a 
unique opportunity to get an introduction to athletics ahead of next half term where they will be 
able to develop the skills further.  I am, therefore, writing to inform you that they are required to 
come to school in their PE kit on 28th April and remain in their kit for the day.  This is due to time 
constraints for the event and maximising time available for all aspects of the event to successfully 
take place.  
 
The event will take place in your child’s normal PE lesson which is timetabled for 8.30-9.30am and 
they will go to all lessons as normal.  
 
Please be assured that the Year 12 leaders will remain at a 2m distance at all times when delivering 
their activity.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this event then please do not hesitate to contact 
me: GBays@elycollege.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss G Bays 
Senior Tutor - Etheldreda House 
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